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FOUR-DAY DELAY SET 
FOR PUEBLO INQUIRY 

RixdaltonieNewYorlinmes 

CORONADO, Calif., Jan. 13—
The Navy announced today that 
the court of inquiry into the 
capture of the inteligence ship 
Pueblo would be delayed from 
Thursday until Monday. 

It was also announced that 
the investigation would cover 
three phases: the mission of the 
vessel, her seizure by North 
Korean gunboats and the deten-
tion of the crew. 

"We will try to create a rec-
ord and present a story that 
will unfold in an orderly fash-
ion, something that will present 
a complete picture of what 
happened," Capt. William R. 
Newsome, the counsel for the 
five-admiral court, said at a 
news conference today. 

The delay in the start of the 
public court of inquiry was re-
quested by E. Miles Harvey, the 
civilian attorney for the key 
figure in the case, Comdr. Lloyd 
M. Mucher, the skipper of the 
179-foot-long intelligence ship, 
which was seized last January. 

Mr. Harvey had said that he 
needed more time with Com-
mander Bucher, who has been 
undergoing extensive "debrief-
ings" by civilian and military 
intelligence officials here. 


